
  

  
  

 

CAAC ATHLETIC DIRECTOR MEETING MINUTES 

DECEMBER 14, 2022 – MHSAA ADMINISTRATION BLDG. 

  

 

Schools Represented: Charlotte, Dewitt, Eaton Rapids, Fowlerville, Grand Ledge, Haslett, 

Holt, Ionia, Lansing Catholic, Lansing Eastern, Lansing Everett, Lansing, Okemos, Sexton, 

Mason, Portland, St. Johns, Waverly, Williamston. 

Absent: East Lansing 

 

 The meeting was called to order by Scott Casteele at 9:34 AM 

The November 9, 2022 meeting minutes were approved. 

The CAAC Scholarship Competitive Cheer meet was held in Portland and a great 

success. Over $5,000 in scholarship money will be awarded. Thanks to Kevin Veale and 

the staff at Portland High School for hosting and running a wonderful event. Thanks 

also to Randy Allen for his assistance in coordination. 

Scholar-Athlete Awards night will be held on April 26, 2023 at East Lansing High 

School. 

CAAC Wrestling Event on February 4th needs to be finalized regarding JV and girls 

divisions. 

Our Lansing area hockey teams will be playing each other and there are concerns over 

crowd control. It is suggested AD’s involved in hockey make an appearance at the 

game a help and additional security be available to watch exit doors. 

An increase in soccer officials fees was submitted by GLASRA effective fall 2023, The 

proposed fees are: 

 



V-$85/$65/$65 

V- $100/$100 2-person 

JV/F - $60/$60 

Motion Mason supported by Fowlerville-motion carried 

 

The officials sub-committee submitted a proposal to increase the feed for baseball 

and softball officials for Spring 2023. 

Baseball         Softball   

V DH $130 (2)        V DH $120 (2) 

V Single $75 (2)        V Single $75 (2) 

F/JV DH $110 (2)        F/JV $105 (2) 

F/JV Single $70 (2)        F/JV Single $70 (2) 

*** 1 Umpire 1.5 x approved rate*** 

Motion by Holt, support Grands Ledge – motion carried. 

 

Chris Bishop ( Holt) introduced the idea of Officials Appreciation week. The CAAC will 

implement week of January 22-28. Details will be developed. 

 

Next meeting will be January 18th at the MHSAA office. 

 

 

 

 


